
Parish Council News. 
 
Smartwater: 
The distribution of free packs of Smartwater to local residents will take place in the Village Hall 
as follows: 
Tuesday June 19th. 7.00 – 8.30pm. 
Thursday June 21st. 7.00 – 8.30pm. 
Saturday June 23rd. 10.00am – Noon. 
Representatives from the Police and Smartwater will be in attendance to give help and advice. 
Please bring with you suitable documentation to identify your home address. 
If you are unable to attend any of these sessions arrangements will be made to deliver a pack to 
you at home. 
Data Protection: 
More detailed data protection regulations have been introduced which are designed to protect 
the privacy of everyone. The Council has produced a range of new policies covering all aspects 
of its business and details can be obtained from the Clerk or seen on this  web site under 
Policies and Procedures 
 Every effort will be made to respect the privacy of anyone who contacts the Council for what 
ever purpose. 


